
Shawna Senko 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

To Whom it May Concern; 

Dashe Franklin <dashe.franklin@amvensys.com> 
Tuesday, August 27, 2013 3:18 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
'Melanie King'; dashe.franklin@amvensys.com 
Unity III Telecom, LLC & Unity Telecom, LLC 
img-825233531.pdf; 20130520140448693.pdf 

Attached is correspondence from Unity Ill Telecom, LLC and Unity Telecom, LLC. 

Thanks! 

\.m nnc-yc 

Dashe Franklin 1 Regulatory Affairs Coordinator 

Amvensys Capital Group, LLC 

I no C;~pl t<:~ l Parkway Carroll ton I X 75006 
T :! 14 390 5338 866 871 6466 
F 972 337 207 1 

CONFIDENTIAL: This e-ma1l (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may 
contam confidential information If you are not the mtended rec1pient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver 1! to the Intended 
rec1pient. you are notified that any review. dissemination, distribution or copy1ng of this e-mail IS prohibited If you have rece1ved this e­
mail in error please immediately notify us by e-ma11. facsll'nile or telephone return the e-mail to us at the e-ma11 address below. and 
destroy all paper and electronic cop1es. 

Shaw na Senko 1 8 / 27/2013 3 : 25 PM 

FPSC Commission Clerk
DOCKET NO. 130232-TX

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED AUG 27, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 05039-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



May 14, 2013 

Viae-file to: filingsrct/,psc.ll .us 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commiss ion 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

c-:-: 
UrutyTelecom 

-----.J 

This letter shall serve as notice of Unity Telecom, LLC ("Uni ty'') t/k/a dPi Teleconnect, 
LLC's decision to voluntarily rescind its wi re linc Eligible Telecommunications Carrier ("ETC") 
des ignation in the state of Florida. Un ity has filed a notice of discontinuance of service related to 
its pre-paid wireline service with the Florida Public Service Commission (the "Commission") 
and currently has no active Lifeline customers in Florida. All Regulatory Assessment Fees have 
been paid to date and all related Lifeline Compliance Filings have been made. Unity would like 
to reserve the right to file for reinstatement its ETC designation in the future and hereby requests 
expedited reinstatement of the ETC designation when the need arises. 

f trust this correspondence meets the requirements necessary to fulfill its intended 
purpose, however should any additional information be required, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned via phone at (2 I 4) 390-9280 or e-mail to mclani~.kingrcuamvcnsys.com. 

Respectfully Submitted, _ 

Melanie King • ~ 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 

1.130 Cupitul Purlm'lly, CurrollftJII, 7'1!.1'11~ 7.5(1006 / Tel. 9 72 48/J SSOO lw•~w.rmi(rrt'lecom.com 




